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Mendocino Council of Governments 

ADDENDUM No. 2 

Request for Proposals 

Local Road Safety Plans for  
Mendocino County Local Agencies 

 
  
Pursuant to the RFP issued by the Mendocino Council of Governments (MCOG) on 
October 15, 2020, addenda may be posted to MCOG’s website prior to the November 
13, 2020 submission deadline. 
 
The purpose of this Addendum No. 2 is to clarify the proposal submittal instructions as 
follows: 
 
VI. GENERAL INFORMATION 
A.  Proposal Submittal 
Proposals must be received no later than 5:00 p.m. on November 13, 2020.  Six (6) 
print copies of the proposal, plus one electronic copy shall be furnished.  The 
electronic copy may be submitted either by email to lellard@dbcteam.net or by 
flash drive sent or delivered to the following address. 
 
Proposals may be either mailed or hand delivered to: 
 
   Loretta Ellard, Project Manager  
   Mendocino Council of Governments - Planning 
   525 South Main Street, Suite G 
   Ukiah, CA 95482 
 

 
Loretta Ellard, Deputy Planner 

Mendocino Council of Governments 
lellard@dbcteam.net  

Dated 11-10-20 


